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Comments: Comments to oppose modification to the Roadless Rule

 

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

 

The Tongass National Forest is an important piece of old growth timber. It's roadless status maintains it's

integrity. To continue the pattern of giving up public property for private profit is inevitably destroying our heritage.

Growing population demands more rather than fewer, primitive areas where people can commune with their

biological heritage.

 

Sincerely

 

Wm. McQuillen

 

Boise IDAHO

 

Sincerely,

 

Wm McQuillen

 

Boise, ID 83704
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